West Park Primary School Devon Road Wolverhampton WV1 4BE

Telephone: 01902 558238

Email: westparkprimaryschool@wolverhampton.gov.uk

HEADTEACHER: Azizan Kabil



Friday 3<sup>rd</sup> October 2025

Dear parents/ carers,

Arrangements have been made for the children in year 5 to visit the Black Country Living Museum. This will support the work they will be doing in history related to the Victorians.

This visit will take place on Thursday 20th November 2025.

The children will travel to and from the museum by coach, leaving school at **9:15am** and return to school by the end of school day. Children must wear their uniform and have a waterproof coat with them.

All children will need to bring a packed lunch. If you would like the school kitchen to provide a packed lunch, please let the school office know by **Thursday 6<sup>th</sup> November 2025.** 

Please make a payment of £14.80 on School Gateway and consent to your child attending. The remainder of the trip cost is heavily subsidised by school.

It is important your child takes part in this educational visit.

Yours sincerely

Mrs A Kabil Head Teacher











